
 

Attention: 

Granby Landowners 

Percolation tests for land in Granby may be conducted only during the  

months of March and April. Any property requiring a septic system must 

have a successful percolation test prior to building. Percolation tests are 

valid for two years. A $200 fee is due and payable prior to the percolation 

test. An appointment must be made with me (413) 467-9886 so that I can 

witness the test. Please call (413) 467-7174 for more information. 

Richard Bombardier 

Granby Board of Health 

 
            


